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Sonia Sierra

From: Barry Somerstein <barry.somerstein@gmlaw.com>
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 12:53 PM
To: Gina Rizzuti-Smith
Cc: Sonia Sierra; Lynn Solomon
Subject: [EXTERNAL:CAUTION!]- Re: Amendment

[::CAUTION!::] This email originated from outside The City of Fort Lauderdale. 
Do Not Reply, click links, or open attachments from an unknown or suspicious origin. Confirm the email address is from an 
expected source before taking action.  
Report any suspicious emails to spamadmin@fortlauderdale.gov 

 

That works 
Sent from my iPhone. Please excuse any typing error. 
 
 

On Jul 5, 2024, at 12:51 PM, Gina Rizzuti-Smith <GRizzuti-Smith@fortlauderdale.gov> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon Barry, 
  
Was the effective date for the Third Amendment determined?  Lynn suggested the date the last 
party signed. 
  
Thanks, 
Gina  
  

From: Lynn Solomon <LSolomon@fortlauderdale.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 10:24 AM 
To: Barry Somerstein <barry.somerstein@gmlaw.com> 
Cc: Ben Rogers <BRogers@fortlauderdale.gov>; Sonia Sierra <SSierra@fortlauderdale.gov>; Gina Rizzuti-
Smith <GRizzuti-Smith@fortlauderdale.gov> 
Subject: Amendment 
  

Barry, the amendment was approved  last night. Will you be responsible for getting your 
clients to sign the amendment and then send to me for execution by the City? Please let me know 
how to get the document executed. 

  
Also, we need to settle on an effective date for the third amendment. I would suggest the 

date the last party signed. Please confirm. 
  
Lynn Solomon  
Assistant City  Attorney 
1 East Broward Blvd, Suite 1605 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33301 
Office (954) 828-5581 
Email: LSolomon@Fortlauderdale.gov 
  



2

 
 
 
  
 
GREENSPOON MARDER LLP LEGAL NOTICE  
The information contained in this transmission may be attorney/client privileged and confidential. It is 
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us 
immediately by reply e-mail.   

Unless specifically indicated otherwise, any discussion of tax issues contained in this e-mail, including 
any attachments, is not, and is not intended to be, "written advice" as defined in Section 10.37 of 
Treasury Department Circular 230. 

A portion of our practice involves the collection of debt and any information you provide will be used for 
that purpose if we are attempting to collect a debt from you. 


